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Minnesota reporting cases of the flu already. Carol Burgmeyer with Mayo

      

Clinic Health Systems in La Crescent says quite a few people have already gotten  their flu
shots.

  

  

(Click for Audio)

  

This season’s strain is a combination of H1N1, H1N3 and influenza B.  According to the Centers
for Disease Control, those are the types of influenza  most likely to infect the United States this
year.

 1 / 1

http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2013/10_October/28_Monday/Minnesota Reporting First Cases Of Flu/FLU_1.mp3

